
Manuel “Manny” Martinez 

We regret to inform you that Retired Officer Manuel “Manny” Martinez died in his sleep at his 

residence in Bastrop on September 27, 2021. He began his career with the Austin Police Department 

when he started the police academy on May 30th, 1986. He was then commissioned on November 

12th, 1986. After 24 years of faithful service, he retired on May 21st, 2010. Funeral arrangements will 

be sent out once they are finalized. 

Please keep Manny’s family and friends in your thoughts and prayers during this difficult time. 

 


